# 'It's Good to be Green'

Dear Parents,

Following the success of our revised behaviour strategy implemented before Christmas, we have decided to formalise this through our new 'Good to be Green' behaviour management system.

This has been shared with your child today in assembly and will start from Monday 9th January 2017.

The scheme ensures that every child starts a new day on a green card, and encourages them to display positive behaviour that will ensure they remain 'green' throughout the day.

If however an incident of unwanted behaviour is displayed the following procedure will be implemented:

## Stage 1

First Incident: Verbal warning and name written on board. Child remains on green

### Stage 2: Yellow Card

Second incident: Pupil kept back in class for 5 minutes with Class Teacher.

Parents will be informed verbally at the end of the day.

More than one Yellow Card within the same week: Child given a Red Card

#### Stage 3: Red Card

Third / Repeated Incident: Red Letter will be sent home to inform parents of detention and a request for a meeting with class teacher to discuss child's behaviour.

Pupil attends Friday lunchtime Reflection session.

## Violent / Serious Incident or Second Red Card within a week

A meeting will be arranged with:

- Head Teacher/Deputy Head Teacher
- Class teacher
- Parent
- Child

Child will be put onto HT Report card for 1 week.

Any further incidents will be referred directly to head teacher and dealt with accordingly.

We know that the vast majority of our children will be 'green' all day, everyday – which will be celebrated through the selection of two children per week to have our 'privilege card'. This will allow them to have an early lunch every day for a whole week.

Children will still be rewarded with house points, stickers and certificates in weekly assemblies. We know that you will support us in implementing our new behaviour system by encouraging them daily to try hard to 'stay green'.

Many thanks

## Mrs D. Bostock





